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MEMORANDUM
TO:		Muskegon County Homeless Continuum of Care Network
FROM:		Jamie Hekker, CoC Chair
DATE:		September 7, 2023
RE:		HUD CoC Program Applications________________________________________
The MCHCCN Review Committee met on August 31, 2023, to review the HUD CoC Program Applications, and ranked the projects and placed them in Tier One and Tier Two using the HUD project and ranking tool. There were 9 Permanent Supportive Housing applications submitted. The Executive Committee approved their recommendation of rankings of September 6, 2023. 

The total points for renewal applications were 102 and the total points for new applications were 85. The scoring, funding amount request and ranking are listed below. 
	Program
	Agency
	Funding amount request
	Score
	Adjusted Scores
	Tier

	HMIS
	United Way
	 $ 62,000.00                               
	102
	100%
	1

	Supportive Housing I
	HealthWest
	 $147,665.00                               
	96.25
	94%
	1

	PSH 1
	EveryWomans Place
	 $ 200,124.00                              
	81.75
	80%
	1

	PSH 2
	EveryWomans Place
	 $39,471.00                                  
	80.91
	79%
	1

	Supportive Housing II
	HealthWest
	 $23,536.00                                  
	79.91
	78%
	1

	PSH 3
	EveryWomans Place
	 $11,916.00                                  
	78.83
	77%
	1

	Supportive Housing IV
	HealthWest
	 $30,139.00                                  
	76.91
	75%
	1

	Supportive Housing III
	HealthWest
	 $ 30,434.00                                 
	76.58
	75%
	1

	Veterans PSH
	HealthWest
	 $ 59,598.00                                 
	61.41
	72%
	1,2

	PSH 4
	EveryWomans Place
	 $32,555.00                                  
	52.58
	62%
	2

	
	Total Amount
	 $637,438.00                              
	
	
	



The HMIS grant is always ranked as number 1. Veteran’s PSH will straddle between Tier 1 and Tier 2. Every Woman’s Place PSH 4 will also be listed in Tier 2. 

The MCHCCN Review Committee is requesting the scoring sheets are overhauled to match the questions in the local applications for next year’s competition. 

The MCHCCN is also eligible to apply for the Planning Grant in the amount of $40,859.95. 
If you disagree with the recommendations, the applicant may submit an appeal. Please contact me if you wish to appeal, by close of business on September 11, 2023.
Memo to Steering Council
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